Dear Newark Community High School Families:

This is our last week of the 2019-2020 school year. Although it has been a totally different end to the year, I am happy to say that our students and staff have been doing an excellent job these last 2 ½ months. The focus of this week is to have students make sure all of their work completed by Friday, May 22, 2020. Please encourage your student to log into Google Classroom, take attendance (prior to noon) this last week of school. If your student is ill and unable to participate in the e-learning day, please e-mail ckala@nchs18.org prior to noon.

Here is the calendar for the month of May:

Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	<mark>Friday</mark>	Saturday
May 17	May 18	May 19	May 20	May 21	May 22	May 23
	<mark>B Day</mark>	A Day	<mark>B Day</mark>	A Day	LAST DAY	
					OF SCHOOL	
					Virtual	
					Honors Day	
					<mark>and</mark>	
					Graduation	

How can I get lunch?

You can continue to get lunch this week. Please visit our webpage for the menu and the lunch form each week to register for meals. Remember that all students under the age of 18 qualify for a free lunch. Please take advantage of this opportunity! This form is due every Monday by 8:30 a.m.

WI	hať	s ha	ppening	g with	upcomi	ng (event	s?
----	-----	------	---------	--------	--------	------	-------	----

SENIOR Chrome Book and Textbook Drop Off (Drive-through ONLY) – Tuesday, May 19th – 9:00-Noon.

NCHS Virtual Awards and Graduation Day Friday, May 22, 2020 – Awards – 9:00 a.m. and Graduation – 7:00 p.m.

Freshmen Textbook and Chromebook Drop Off (Drive-Through by Gym Entrance) – Tuesday, June 2, 9 a.m.-noon

Sophomore Textbook and Chromebook Drop Off (Drive-Through by Gym Entrance) – Tuesday, June 2, 1 p.m.-4 p.m.

Junior Textbook and Chromebook Drop Off (Drive-Through by Gym Entrance) -Wednesday, June 3, 9 a.m.-noon.

MAKEUP TIME FOR EVERYONE TO RETURN THEIR TEXTBOOKS AND CHROMEBOOKS- Wednesday, June 3, 1 p.m.-4 p.m.

Top 10 Banquet – Monday, June 8, 6:00 p.m.

Have a fantastic summer and we look forward to seeing everyone in August!

Thank you.

Amy B. Smith Superintendent